From: Rachel Hindley

Sent: 13 June 2017 22:10

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Comments on 2017/2383/P have been received by the council.

Sorry, a typo on my part. It should read 'the two velux windows at 152 Highgate Road (my flat) not
150 Highgate Road...

>

> | live immediately adjacent to Grove End House in the flat that currently overlooks the flat roof
that is subject to the additional floor/attic storey planning permission. Currently | enjoy views to the
south (to the Shard) and to some extent the west of London via the velux windows shown in some
parts of the plan. From the plans it looks like | will lose the view, but | understand the need for my
neighbours in Flat 6 (the applicants) to have more spacious accommodation for their family, so
would accept the loss of this view and sense of space it gives me so they can achieve this. | have
had trouble understanding the detail of plans, and would therefore request the planning committee
considers any loss of light that might be incurred to my flat. The two velux windows at 150
Highgate Road (my flat) that are south facing onto Grove End House provide daylight to the
kitchen, bathroom, and living area, so | am especially keen not to lose this. If the application is
accepted | understand that there maybe a temporary roof structure blocking the entire south side
of my flat for many months, so would appreciate if every effort could be made to use material that
would allow me as much light as possible whilst building works are ongoing.
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